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ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL 
Angela Green 

Old School Surgery  

Sent via email: angela.green@nhs.net 

Friday 21st May 2021 

Dear Angela  

Thank you for your letter dated 11th May 2021.  

Alfriston Parish Council are disappointed that the questions asked of you have not been 
addressed properly. In particular, you have responded that the practice is open in 
Seaford, whilst our questions relate specifically to the Alfriston Surgery, which remains 
closed to patients.  
 
Far from dispelling any fears or rumours that there is no intention to reopen the Alfriston 
Surgery, sadly your replies thus far seem to have served only to fuel further suspicion 
and rumour.  
 
Therefore, please can you answer this question:  
 
If you have no plans in place to reopen Alfriston Surgery, what reasons do you have as to 
why this is so? 
 
Of course, if you do have plans for reopening, parishioners would be delighted to hear what 
they are, and the Council will be more than happy to help to disseminate them. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Your Sincerely  

 

Victoria Rutt - Clerk and RFO  

 

Copied to: 

Cllr Jen Watkins – Chair of APC 

Maria Caulfield MP   
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